
From: Card, Rachel
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/16/2013 10:14:01 AM
Subject: FW: Outstanding PIN Requests - 12/16

From: Alina Avery [mailto:aavery@csid.com]
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 10:00 AM
To: Card, Rachel
Subject: Outstanding PIN Requests - 12/16

Hi Rachel,

As of this morning, there are 225 outstanding PIN requests that we will be sending to the DOR office today.

Thanks,
Alina

Alina Avery | Marketing Coordinator | CSID
O: 512.646.2464 | M: 956.369.5803
www.csid.com | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee (s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, 
please immediately notify me and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof. Thank you.

mailto:Card,%2520Rachel
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:aavery@csid.com
http://www.csid.com/
http://www.facebook.com/CSID
http://www.twitter.com/csidentity
http://www.linkedin.com/company/csidentity

